## GCSE Art Work Available for Collection

## **Published November 2016**

Congratulation to our amazing artists, whose exam results were wonderful this year.

All summer 2016 GCSE Art and Fine Art work is now available for collection.

Art staff will be available before the evening of the celebration of achievement event on November 24th 2016. We would prefer you to fetch your work on that evening.

Other pick up times can be arranged by telephone, 01642 484269, ext 232, or email:- art.st@ryehills.rac.sch.uk. Students must arrange at time for after the school day is complete.

Sadly all unclaimed work will be disposed of by December 23rd 2016. We just don't have the space to store it all.







